
Last year, I saw an amazing film- ‘Boy in the Stripped Pyjamas’ . I’ve 

been interested in Jewish culture for a long time. I even discovered 

that my family helped Jews during the II World War.  

Our teacher Ms Kinga Białek (and her son-Olek),  my friend Zosia 

and me went for a walk through ‘Jewish’ Warsaw. We saw an 

amazing mural on an old,  Jewish building. 

Wewent to Plac Grzybowski too, where Ms Białek showed us a 

Jewish theatre. 

 

II World War… 

Once upon a time, little German boy- Bruno  spots a boy-

Shmuel. Boys become friends. This film shows us that we 

should not judge other people. In the world there are  

different people. In my opinion, we ought to remember about 

those times, because these situations are fairly recent.  

Additionally that, hatred towards German is reckless, we 

should not relive II World War times and we ought to 

remember that hatred may destroy us. 

It is better to learn from the mistakes our forefathers made 

and to look towards future.  
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This is an  old tenement  

house. 

 







 

 

 

 

 

 

This is my favorite mural. It has an 

ambiguous inscription. 


